

## **TRUSH**

## DEPARTMENT OF ORTHOPEDIC SURGERY

GUNNAR B. J. ANDERSSON, M.D., Ph.D. THE WILLIAM A. HAIK, M.D. - SUSANNE G. SWIFT PROPESSOR AND CHAIRMAN

May 27, 1997

Magnus Jansson
President
Swedish Backcare System, Inc.
Plaza South, Suite 106
4475 U.S. 1 Hwy. South
St. Augustine, FL 32086

Fax #: 904.797.7222

Dear Mr. Jansson:

The Department of Orthopedic Surgery at Rush-Presbyterian-St. Luke's Medical Center is delighted to accept your kind offer to donate the "Mastercare Back-A-Traction table" to be used for the purposes of research and clinical studies. We thank you for your generosity. The table can be sent to the above address.

Sincerely yours,

Gunnar B. J. Andersson, M.D., Ph.D.

Chairman, Department of Orthopedic Surgery

GBJA:np